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Message from the Guest Editor

Food hypersensitivities include allergic (IgE-dependent and
IgE-independent food allergies) and non-allergic (lactose,
histamine, salicylate or synthetic additives intolerance,
coeliac disease, non-celiac gluten intolerance) disorders.
Such disorders occur not only among infants and children
but also among adults. Treatment involves elimination
diets, which can lead to nutritional deficiencies and
malnutrition as well as feeding disorders in children.

The aim of this Special Issue of Nutrients on "Food
Sensitivity: Causes and Management" is to provide
information on different forms of food hypersensitivity and
different ways of conducting elimination diets. We are in
papers covering topics from anaphylactic conditions
requiring full elimination of even trace amounts of food to
IgE-dependent allergies to milk or egg, in which some
patients can be given these products in a baked form.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Nutrients is an on-line open access journal that was first
published in 2009. Nutrients adheres to rigorous peer-
review and editorial processes and publishes only high
quality manuscripts that address important issues related
to the impacts of nutrients on human health. The Impact
Factor of Nutrients has risen rapidly since its establishment
and it is now ranked in the first quartile of journals
publishing in the field of nutrition and dietetics research.
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